
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 

The beginning of the New Year is the perfect time  

to clear out those closets, cupboards, cabinets, drawers, garage, 

attic and all those hiding places of forgotten treasures 

and turn your unused and unwanted clutter into CASH $$$$$$. 

 

 

 

Our Annual Villa Garage Sale is scheduled for  

Saturday, February 2, and provides the perfect time to clean out and 

start fresh. 

 

 

 

Time and other details will be announced at the first Board Meeting 

of 2019, Thursday, January 17, Patio Club House. 

 

 

 

HOLD THE DATE 

 

POT LUCK SUPPER AT THE POOL, Monday, January 21, 4:00 pm 

Sign Up sheet on bulletin board 


